
THE ANNUAL PAROCHIAL MEETING OF ST. PAUL’S ANGLICAN CHURCH, ATHENS

[bookmark: _GoBack]This year’s Annual Parochial Council Meeting (APCM) will take place on Sunday, March 21st at 1 p.m. after Morning Worship.  Due to Covid restrictions the meeting will be held online via Zoom.  
Those whose names are on our Electoral Roll can be nominated:
•	to serve on the Church council (a 3-year term / 4 meetings per year) - this year there are two vacancies - two nomination forms have already been received; 
•	to serve as Representative to the Archdeaconry  Synod (a 3-year term in a different country once a year - self-financed attendance) - we currently have no nominations; 
•	to serve as a Churchwarden at St. Paul’s, Athens (these elections take place on a yearly basis and, as representatives of the Diocesan Bishop, duties include assisting the resident Chaplain in ensuring the smooth running of the church) - two nomination forms have already been received. 
Downloadable nomination forms can be found on this website. Each nominee must complete the form, including the names, and other details if required, of a proposer and a seconder. Completed nomination forms must be returned to the Chaplaincy Secretary by email: jeanmertzanakis@yahoo.com  up to and including Wednesday March 17th.  The names of nominees will be announced at the meeting. If there are more nominees than vacancies, then voting will take place by email as follows:
•	voting forms will be sent to everyone attending the meeting; 
•	they must be completed and returned to the Chaplaincy Secretary within 2 weeks after the meeting i.e. up to and Sunday April 4th;
•	the results of the election will be published on our website at the end of the voting period.

Jean Mertzanakis (Hon. Secretary)
